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Week at a Glance
Mar. 11 - Pajama Day
Mar. 11 - 14 - Spring Book Fair
Mar. 14 - Parent/Teacher/Student 
Conferences

Random Acts of Kindness Week

Parent-Teacher Interviews - March 14th - 4:00-7:00pm
Spots are still available for our final parent-teacher interview 
night next Thursday.  Sign-up for a spot by using the 
'Bookings' tab on our website.

Deer Meadow School Survey
We value parent feedback as we review our school progress 
and plan for the 2024-25 school year.  As part of Chinook's 
Edge School Division, Deer Meadow is committed to 
academic excellence, social emotional well-being, and career 
connections.  We work together on a daily basis to ensure 
that every child can reach their academic potential, has skills 
to support their social emotional needs, and has a plan 
beyond grade 12 for post-secondary education or to enter the 
world of work.  With that in mind, we would like to invite all 
parents and guardians of students at EDMS to complete the 
survey linked below.  This survey is designed to measure our 
success in these areas as we respond to student needs and 
create the best quality of education possible.

Click HERE to access the survey.  It will remain open until 
April 10th, 2024.

Leaders Leading
The Interact Academy is selling popsicles for $1.00 each. 
These sales will be on March 12th & 15th and also on April 
9th & 11th. All proceeds go to The Children's Hospital.

We are happy to report that École Deer 
Meadow School, in partnership with the 
Town of Olds FCSS, has had another 
successful year in spreading kindness 
to others. 
Random Act of Kindness Week took 
place during the week of Feb. 12-16. 
The students were given cards with 16 
'random acts of kindness' tasks.

The winners of the FCSS gift bags are:
Carter K., Ajit G., Cam P., and Eric B. 

The class to win the pizza party was 
awarded to Mrs. Morgan's grade 6's! 

We want to thank every student who 
participated in the event and made an 
effort to spread more kindness and joy 
to others. 
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